CITY OF

Mayor’s Commendation

Presented to

Officer Alejandro Estrada

The City of Arroyo Grande and the Arroyo Grande Police Department believes in the
recognition of officers, their actions, and outstanding efforts in service to the
community and their fellow officers. In keeping with this belief, the City of Arroyo
Grande and the Arroyo Grande Police Department recognize Officer Alejandro
Estrada for his outstanding, lifesaving efforts that occurred on May 23, 2022.

On Monday, May 23, 2022, at approximalely 1303 hours, Officer Estrada was
dispatched to a reported medical emergency for an 83-year-old female who was possibly
suffering from a stroke. Prior to his arrival, Dispatch advised the patient was
struggling for air and twrning purple. Officer Estrada arrived to find the patient on
the ground in front of the residence. Officer. Estrada began resuscitating Lhe patient
with a bag valve mask and continued vescue breathing for the patient until paramedic
ambulance and Fire personnel arrived.

CPR was continued with EMS, including cardiac defibrillation, and the patient was
transported to a local emergency voom where she received further treatment. After a
stay in Intensive Care, the patient was released from the hospital and returned to her
residence.

Officer Fstrada’s quick response, recognition of the severity of the emergency,
immediate actions, and effective medical assistance resulled
in directly saving the [ife of Ms. Janette Morris.

Dated this 14" day of June 2022

Caren Ray Russom, Mayor
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